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March 18, 2020

The Honorable Senator Click Bishop

Chair, Senate Labor & Commerce Committee
State Capital Building, Room 121

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Via e-mail: Senator.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov & Senate.Labor.and.Commerce@akleg.gov

RE: Statement of Support — Confirmation of Christopher Jaime to the Marijuana Control Board

Dear Senator Bishop and (S)L&C members:

My name is Jane Stinson, owner and founder of Enlighten Alaska in Anchorage. My two partners and | want
to state our strong support for Mr. Jaime as the Governor’s appointee to the Public/Industry Seat on the
Marijuana Control Board.

Mr. Jaime has shown his commitment to the marijuana industry by making reasonable and fair decisions in
an effort to keep up the high standards for public health and safety. Mr. Jaime has offered measured and

thoughtful advice and comments that support our industry and the welfare of all Alaskans.

We strongly support his appointment to this important role.

Please don't hesitate to contact mye; or either of my partners as listed below.

Jane B. Stinson
907.301.2428

Leah Levinton
907.717.9889

Evan Levinton
907.748.0989



The Honorable Senator Click Bishop March 17, 2020
Chair, Senate Labor & Commerce Committee

State Capital Building, Room 121

Juneau, Alaska 99801

via email: Senator.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov & Senate.Labor.and.Commerce@akleg.gov

Re: Statement of Support - Confirmation of Christopher Jaime to the Marijuana Control Board
Dear Senator Bishop and (S)L&C Committee Members:

We write you today in support of the appointment of Mr. Christopher Jaime to the Marijuana
Control Board. "

Mr. Jamie has demonstrated a fair and cautious approach while serving the Marijuana Control
Board over the past year. Mr. Jaime has made understanding the regulated marijuana industry

and our regulations a priority, including touring marijuana businesses and visiting with staff and
licensees.

Mr. Jaime was appointed to serve the Public Safety seat. Mr. Jamie is an officer of the peace
and has made public safety his career. He is well qualified for this seat and has proven to have a
measured temperament that serves the position well.

The AMIA supports the appointment of Mr. Jaime. We hope you will vote to confirm Mr. Jaime
to the Marijuana Control Board.

Thank you for your service and consideration.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the AMIA Board,

¥

Lacy Wilcox, President
Alaska Marijuana Industry Association

ol Gina Ritacco, Director, Governor’s Boards and Commissions Office
(via email: gina.ritacco@alaska.gov )

AMIA Mission Statement

We promote and advocate for a vibrant and reasonably regulated Alaska-based
marijuana industry.
The AMIA serves to strengthen and enhance a network of connected, independent, informed, regionally and
community directed Alaska Marijuana organizations.



Jana D. Weltzin

Licensed in Alaska & Arizona

/@\ 901 Photo Ave
Anchorage, Alaska 99503

J D Phone 630-913-1113

Main Office 907-231-3750

COUNSEL JDW, LLC
L o) " .
ALIGNED FOR EXCELLENCE jana@jdwcounsel.com

March 18, 2020

The Honorable Senator Click Bishop

Chair, Senate Labor & Commerce Committee

State Capital Building, Room 121

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Via electronic mail Senator.Click.Bishop@akleg.cov &
Senate.Labor.and. Commerce@akleg.cov

Re: Support for Confirmation of Lieutenant Christopher Jaime to the Alaska
Marijuana Control Board

Dear Senator Bishop & (S)L&C Members:

This firm represents a substantial portion of the marijuana licensees in the State of Alaska.

Please accept this letter of support for the confirmation of Lieutenant Christopher Jaime to the
Marijuana Control Board.

Although Lieutenant Jaime and I do not always agree on policy decisions, he has
consistently brought a logical point of view and thoughtful insight to the Marijuana Control Board
throughout this past year. His stance on matters are fair and grounded in protecting public safety.

While the regulated marijuana industry is new to Lieutenant Jaime, he has made a point to
get a first-hand look at the different aspects of the industry by visiting local businesses in the
Peninsula. We appreciate policy makers on all sides taking the time to visit licensed operations
and understand the unique challenges and nature of the regulated marijuana industry.

Thank you for your continued support and service to our State and fellow Alaskans, it is
very much appreciated.

y and Sincerely Yours,
o —

/ 1|Pa

gq



	ChristopherJaimeSuport
	Jaime- Letter of Support- 03-18-20
	Jaime- Letter of Support JDW 03-18-20

